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Welcome everyone to our final awesome week of learning at Broken Hill 
Public School for 2023. 
 
Reports 
Reports will be sent home on Thursday. Inside you will find a visual representation of your 
child’s attendance and a letter to support your child to be ready for an amazing 2024. 
 
Central Citizen 
This year, the prestigious honour of being named Central Citizens at Broken Hill Public School 
has been bestowed upon three exceptional students: Kaiden Sheridan, Olivia Coffey, and 
Aiden Honeyman.  
 

The selection process rigorously evaluated each candidate's embodiment of the core 
values that define a Central Citizen at Broken Hill Public School.  
 

Kaiden, with his unwavering commitment to supporting our Central Family and leadership, 
stood out as a beacon of inspiration. 
 

Olivia's participation achievements and her dedication to fostering a positive and inclusive 
environment marked her as a standout candidate.  
 

Aiden, with his student support as a leader and consistently demonstrated responsibility, 
showcased qualities emblematic of a true Central Citizen.  
 

Together, these three students have not only excelled academically but have also 
exhibited outstanding character and commitment to the principles that make Broken Hill 
Public School a nurturing and thriving educational community. Their selection as Central 
Citizens reflects their collective contributions to the school and serves as a testament to their 
embodiment of the values instilled throughout their academic journey.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 CENTRAL FAMILY EDITION 
Term 4 Week 10 – 11th December 2023    

Mr T’s Yarn 
  



 
P&C Colour Fun Run and Sliming 
On Wednesday students will be participating in the P&C Colour Splatacular - SLIMING ONLY. 
The Fun Run has been postponed until further notice due to the extreme hot weather. 
   

PLEASE NOTE MUFTI DAY HAS BEEN CANCELLED ON THIS DAY AND SCHOOL UNFORMS  
ARE TO BE WORN. 

 
P&C will be providing a free sausage sizzle.   
 
2024 Dates to Remember   
We are looking forward to a very exciting 2024. A reminder that students in Preschool and 
Years 1-6 will be returning on Thursday 8th February.  Kindergarten will have their first official 
day on Monday 12th February.   
  
Best Start Testing  
Students enrolling in their first year of Kindergarten will have Best Start Testing in the Meeting 
Room on Thursday 8th and Friday 9th February. These times have been booked.  Our 
Kindergarten teacher is looking forward to seeing our incredible students in 2024.  
   
Lost Property 
We have a large amount of lost property in the school ranging from lunch boxes, water 
bottles and clothing. We will be shortly sorting through and donating items to the Uniform 
Shed and/or charity services.  
 
If you have missing items, it may be worth having a look. Tomorrow is your last chance. 
 
A very big thank you to the whole school community for a terrific 2023 and we look 
forward to seeing everyone in 2024 as we continue to inspire, show integrity and inclusion 
for all. 
 
Merry Christmas to all and a safe and enjoyable school break.  
 
Thought for the holidays: 
 
  
  
  

  

 

 

 

 Yours in Education 

 Jonathon Robert Thomas 
 Principal 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

SCHOOL & COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 
 
 
 
  

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

Please join now!  The portal will 
become the main focus on 

communication and finance in 2024 



 
Thank you to our kind sponsors who supported our 

Presentation Day 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mr Roy Butler, Member for Barwon 
Mr Mark Coulton, Federal Member for Parkes 
Broken Hill Sturt Club 
Barrier Social Democratic Club 
Quota International of Broken Hill 
Lions Club of Broken Hill 
The Rotary Club of Broken Hill 
Broken Hill Operations Pty Ltd (Rasp Mine)  
Radford Earthmovers Pty Ltd 
Perilya Broken Hill Ltd 
Tri-State Technology 
Broken Hill City Council 
Y's Men's Club of Broken Hill Inc 
Under the Silver Tree 
Willy Nilly Art 
Broken Hill Musicians Club 
Big Sky Stories 
West Panthers Soccer Club 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to the extreme hot weather the P&C Colour Fun 
Run, which was to be held on Wednesday 13th 

December, has been postponed until further notice. 

PLEASE NOTE MUFTI DAY HAS BEEN CANCELLED ON 
THIS DAY AND SCHOOL UNFORMS ARE TO BE 

WORN. 
 

The SLIMING event and Prize giving 
will still occur. 


